STATE OF MAINE

DEPARTMENT OF PERSONNEL

April 3, 1981
PERSONNEL BULLETIN 11.8A

TO: All Agency/Department Heads

SUBJECT: Vacation Accrual Rate - Former Public Service
Employment Participants (CETA, Public Works)

RECISION: Personnel Bulletin 11.8, May 29, 1980.

A question has arisen concerning whether or not the va-
cation accrual rate for former Public Service employment
participants is based on the date of Public Service employ-
ment, or on the date of State employment. This bulletin
addresses that question.

If a transition has been made from Public Service employ-
ment to regular State employment without a break in service,
the accrual rate shall be based on the date of Public Service
employment.

If there has been a break in service between Public
Service employment and regular State employment, the accrual
rate shall be based on the date of regular State employment,
and subsequent increases in the accrual rate shall be as
provided by Chapter 11, Section 2B of the Personnel Rules.

This bulletin applies only to those regular State em-
ployees who were employed in Public Service (CETA or Public

Works) positions sponsored by the State.
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